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           This week in school, we have had a focus of children as leaders. On Tuesday, the whole 

school were involved in the election of the Year 6 House Captains.  

                       In class we too, have had our own election for two Pupil Council 

Representatives.  This year is the year of citizenship and the Pupil Council will have 

an important role to play. Children who wanted this responsibility planned a brief 

presentation to the class setting out their ideas and reasons why they should be 

elected. I was very proud of all the children who spoke in front of the class and I 

know that many stood on the edge, conquered their nerves and had a go.  Pearl 

Class elected two representatives NWA and DH and they are looking forward to 

taking up the challenge and responsibility of this role in the coming months. 

                                                

 

     

In support of Maxmillan Cancer Support , Pearl Class are hoping to organise a cake sale after 

school on Thursday 26th September .Although plans are in the early stages, we really need 

your help to bake a cake /cakes for this event for the chillren to sell  . I know the children 

love to bake and this brings back memories of the victoria sponges they baked for our 

project next year. Watch out for more details as the children start to plan this fundraising 

event .  

                                                                        Thank you,  

                                                                       Mrs Moncrieff  

 



 

 

  

                 

                                   

 

 

 


